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Grant Information: 

• A PHHS Public Hearing meeting reviewing next year’s work plan was held on June18th. This work plan 

stayed similar to the previous year, with the exception that it included incorporating the Obesity 

Program into PHHS, given the uncertainty of upcoming funding. 

• The PHHS Block Grant Coordinator submitted the work plan to the Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention (CDC) in July. The submitted proposed work plan and budget kept all local health 

authorities (LHAs) at level funding, with the exception that the “Get Active Elko Project” was not 

renewed.  

• Planning for next year’s award is underway. 

Evaluation and Reporting: 

• Subgrantee quarter 3 reports were due July 16th and technical assistance/evaluation calls will be held 

with each subgrantee to review.  

• Subgrantees include:  

a. LHAs: Southern Nevada Health District (SNHD), Wahsoe County Health District (WCHD), Carson 

City Health and Human Services (CCHHS), and Elko County Health Board (ECHB) 

b. Non-profits: Children’s Advocacy Alliance (CAA) and Healthy Communities Coalition (HCC) 

c. Health Relationship Education Mandate: Maternal, Child and Adolescent Health Section.  

• The in-person Chronic Disease Directors meeting was held on June 1st. 

• No CDC reports were due this quarter. 

Success Stories: 

• There are no new updates regarding success stories at this time. 

 


